
 

 

MeeƟng notes from September 5th, 2023 

 

AƩendees: 

 

Casey Chris Dave Jim Ron  Jerry Rick Zach Mark 

Paul Greg Shaun Wade Joe  Butch 

 

Club News:  Casey brought up the topic of hosƟng the regional show for next year.  The club had a 
fantasƟc turnout for the show this year and is definitely ready to move on to the next level!  Get er 
done!!  Our show for 2024 is scheduled for the 20th of April, 2024. 

In other news the Regional Coordinator posiƟon is open and both Casey and Greg have made inquiries 
about the opportunity.   

 

Hobbytown Tulsa will be hosƟng a “New Type” model show on October 21, 2023 to showcase their large 
Gundam inventory, definitely a look see so save the date! 

 

Our friends at Central Arkansas Scale Modelers are hosƟng a show the last weekend of September.  The 
judging for this show is not the tradiƟonal 1st,2nd, 3rd but will be under the “GSB” format.  They are now 
accepƟng registraƟons online at hƩp://www.casmodels.org/pre-registraƟon.html 

 

 

On to show and tell!! 



 

Joe conƟnues to spread his talent around and brought in a 1/350 scale USS Missouri by Academy 
depicted as she was when the Japanese signed the armisƟce in Tokyo Bay in 1945.  Well done! 

 

Mark brought in 4 different models for us to enjoy, a Star Wars “Y” Wing, a 1/72 scale KV-1 by Pegasus,  
Another 1/72 kit from Pegasus with a “Hetzer” and a nicely done night fighter Hurricane MkI by Airfix 

 

Greg brought in some of his amazing work and had a few for the “Spagheƫ and Meatballs” theme for 
this meeƟng. A 1/72 Toni Ki-61, 1/72 Folgor from Super Hobby, 1/72 Maachi, and a 1/72 Claude, all in 
flight of course! In addiƟon a 1/72 P-39 from Arma Hobby for an IPMS review. 

 

Zach put a sweet twist on a 1/24 Tamiya “Skyline” and dressed it up in WW2 Japanese Imperial Navy 
colors to represent for the Spagheƫ and Meatballs theme.  His Italian contribuƟon was a 1:1 scale box of 
Barilla pasta…well done!! ѡѢѣѤ 

 

Butch brought in the Trumpeter 1/32 P-47D he has been working on for awhile, slowing geƫng it 
completed. 

 

Casey brought in a couple of “Aztec” panels that he is using to flesh out the color scheme on the 
Enterprise he is building from the new Trek series “Strange New Worlds” 

 

And Ron brought in some recent addiƟons to his stash, some really neat Star Trek resin kits were 
included! 

 

Next months theme is “In The Raw”, aircraŌ in their natural metal finish 

 

This months raffle winner was Mark taking home a very nice 1/35 Jeep kit, congrats Mark! 

 

Zach was our modeler of the month, his 3rd one this year with his 1/24 Skyline build.  CongratulaƟons 
Zach, very well deserved! 

 

See ya next month! 



 

 

 

 


